
 

 

Term 2 Week 10              2 July 2024 

Good Afternoon Parents and Carers,  
 

We have come to the end of another fabulous term. I cannot believe we are halfway 

through the year. Each year I say it’s going faster, and I think it’s about right.  
 

I just wanted to recap on our cultural day last Thursday with Mima Dave. Dave 

Widders spent the day here talking to students about the history of Aboriginal people. 

This session spoke about many different cultures and how the early settlement 

impacted on their lives. He mentioned that out of respect to other Aboriginal cultures 

that it is good practice to learn about their language when we are on their land. This is 

such a valuable piece of information as it is inclusive of everyone. I am encouraging 

anyone within our school who is from a different tribe, who knows their language, to 

reach out so that the students here can appreciate the many languages we have 

within Australia.   
 

Mima Dave shared a range of artifacts that he has gathered from all around Australia. 

We would like to thank Mima Dave for providing us with his wealth of knowledge and 

sharing some language of the Anaiwan people with us.   
 

Students voted for new classroom names on Monday. Lower Division will now be 

rokála (Kookaburra) and Upper Division will now be mbwánda (Kangaroo).  
 

I wish everyone a restful break and safe travels if you are venturing away. Students 

return on Tuesday 23 July 2024.   
 

Jenna Walsh  

Relieving Principal  

We will celebrate  
NAIDOC Week  

in the first week of 
Term 3.  



 

 

 

Lower Division have had a great Term 2 with all students 

showing growth in their learning and are engaged in all 

key learning areas. In English, we have been learning to 

make connections with texts, understand how an 

author’s context and personal experiences help them 

create texts and we have investigated the structure of narratives. 

We have also been learning how to use pronouns, noun groups and identify 

and use prepositional phrases. In reading sessions, students have been 

learning strategies appropriate to their reading level and developing their 

fluency. 
 

In mathematics, we have been completing a variety of engaging, hands-on 

activities involving representing whole numbers, 

combining and separating quantities, identifying 2D 

shapes, collecting and representing data, forming 

groups and measuring length, area, volume and mass 

and learning both analog and digital time. 
 

Each week the Year one and two students are given spelling words to 

practise at home and Kindergarten are encouraged to practise their reading 

with parents. Homework is handed out on Mondays and is due on 

Thursdays. 
 

The end of this Term, marks 100 days of school so far this year 

and I would like to congratulate our Kindergarten students in 

achieving the first 100 days of their school life. I wish everyone a 

happy, safe and relaxing holiday and I look forward to Term 3. 
 

Ruth van der Wegen 



 

 

  

It’s been a productive but fun term in Upper Division.  The students deserve a well-earned holiday! 



 

 

  

Our first Athletics session took 
place in freezing conditions.  The 
students embraced it though and 

have thoroughly enjoyed  our 
Sporting Schools sessions with 
well-known athlete Jay Stone. 



 

 

  



 

 

For information visit: 

juniorlandcare.org.au 


